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The President’s Plaque It is an honor to be nominated for this award, and I am both pleased and 
humbled to be singled out for my contributions to Sectional initiatives. I am proud to have 
directed Junior Golf Day on Kauai, the Prince Invitational--a successful ASPGA event at the Prince 
Course--and the annual Patriot Golf Day Tournament, also held at the Prince Course. In addition, 
I am currently a “Wingman” for the Sectional Patriot Golf Initiative. For the past fifteen years I 
have dedicated considerable time and effort to Kauai Junior Golf, providing instructions and player 
development handbooks and outlines. Since 2007 I have served on the board of the Kauai Junior 
Golf Association as the PGA representative. I wish to thank those who nominated me for the 
President’s Plaque. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


